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8 January 2024

Dear Year 7 Parents and Carers,

In order to build the partnership between home and school, we would like to invite you to a series
of Year 7 Coffee Mornings that we will be running throughout this academic year. We think these
will provide a really useful platform to give you a better insight into the workings of Bishop’s, allow
you to meet other parents and carers and help strengthen the relationship with staff and
yourselves. The sessions will be relatively informal, with tea and biscuits available.

Our next meeting will be on Thursday 18th January. In order for us to gauge an idea of numbers,
could you please complete the below google form.

https://forms.gle/tjdjn324b7bAn1qG7

We look forward to meeting you all!

Yours sincerely

Miss Lawrence
Head of Year 7

“Pupils flourish and support each other to succeed”
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